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Aaron Panko

From: HOLLACE D MILES <hdmiles1@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2022 9:50 AM

To: Aaron Panko

Cc: Susan Lee

Subject: PUD71-5MOD-PAR-PLA22-03

Your land use request for comments is extremely confusing.  Is the changing of the property line 
moving from the middle of Glen Creek Village to the conservation section along Glen Creek the 
change identified OR is there a change in the number of units in Glen Creek Village?  
 
As a homeowner on the east side of the creek (1437 Westbrook Dr. NW) will the conservation section 
apply to homes on the east side.  I understood from my home title, that the west side of my property 
is the middle of the creek.  Is that changing?  
 
Once a conservation section is declared, who will be overseeing that piece of property and what does 
it mean?  
 
Thank you for your assistance.  
 
Hollace Miles  503-373-3585  
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Aaron Panko

From: Greg <gregmal@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2022 9:01 AM

To: Aaron Panko

Cc: andersonriskanalysis@comcast.net; Greg Malkasian; Doug Austin; westHill Estate

Subject: City of Salem - Adjustment Case no. PUD71-5MOD1-PAR-PLA22-03

Aaron Panko, 

 

Thank you for the Notice of Filing in Subject above. 

 

In the notice there is a Vicinity Map (see below).  You will note the upper left portion of the “Subject Property” shows 

the corner of Orchard Heights and Chapman Hill.  This apparently is being considered as an inclusion in the lot line 

adjustment and partition of the two parcels in this filing. 

 

I have included a photo (see below) of that same corner which shows “West Hill Estates” entrance monument.  This 

entrance monument on this corner is on West Hill Estates common property, yet it seems to be included in this 

filing.  Can you provide information related to this or correct the portion that is within the West Hill Estates boundary 

from this filing? 

 

Also, the filing proposal request state “the purpose of creating a new conservation parcel to be dedicated to the City of 

Salem.  Is the use of the term “conservation” mean the area will be designated for no development to safeguard 

habitat?  So, there would be no change to the existing area and that parcel would be protected from any changes? 

 

If the portion within the boundary of the West Hill Estates HOA is include in that area, does that mean we would be 

limited to making any changes to existing structures or landscaping in the area? 
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If you believe we need to know anything else regarding the proposal, would you please advise? 

 

Thanks for your assistance. 

 

 

Greg Malkasian 

President, West Hill Estates Homeowners Association 

gregmal@comcast.net 

503.551.6393 (call or text) 




